Floraco Events Friday 25th Aug 2017 - Daffodil Day 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday 25th August is Daffodil Day. Each year Floraco is proud to support Daffodil Day by donating $1 from the sale of every bunch of Daffodils sold to customers. We look forward to raising funds again this year to support this very worthy cause.
PLEASE ORDER DAFFODILS BY WEDNESDAY 9th AUGUST 2017.
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Daffodil Day is the largest national fundraising event of its kind in the Southern Hemisphere, and raises essential funds for cancer research, prevention and support services. Last year $5.6 million was raised. This year the Cancer Council aims to raise as much funds as possible through the sale of Daffodils and other merchandise by businesses, schools and individuals all over Australia. Every donation helps.

For further information on Daffodil Day or Cancer Council WA, please click on the links below:
www.daffodilday.com.au

www.cancerwa.asn.au
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